
The date: 8/3/2022 
The week number: 31 
The walk number: 1673 
The weather: 86 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chip O’Connor, 
  
The birds (20) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.88 

9  Bushtit 0.62 

5 American Crow 0.75 

3 Mourning Dove 0.88 

1 House Finch 0.75 

4 Lesser Goldfinch 0.88 

1  Cooper’s Hawk 0 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.75 

6 Dark-eyed Junco 0.75 

4 Northern Mockingbird 0.62 

1 Red-crowned Parrot 0 

4 Black Phoebe 1 

3 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.12 

10 Rock Pigeon 0.12 

1 Common Raven 0.38 

1 California Scrub-Jay 0.25 

3 House Sparrow 0.62 

2 Hutton’s Vireo 0 

1 Turkey Vulture 0.25 

12 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:46. Tournament Park was open. 
 
What a great walk! We set a new record for week 31 with 20 species, 2 above the previous 
mark. We had a great experience with two Hutton’s Vireos down on Arden Road. Viveca played 
their song and got a response and they came over to us to seal the identification deal.  We did 
see some zero probability birds to lift our numbers up, but we didn’t see an Anna’s 
Hummingbird at 0.75 probable, which really surprised us. But, we’ll take it! 
 
Alan, 
8/8/2022 
 


